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NC AHEC — 
Quality Forum 

 
The North Carolina Department of Health 
and Human Services Division of Health 
Benefits and North Carolina AHEC, in 
conjunction with the five Medicaid managed 
care health plans, will host a Virtual 
Statewide Quality Forum to help 
providers, practice managers, and quality 
managers succeed with Medicaid Managed 
Care quality initiatives.  
 
This information session will cover specific 
topic, general education, continued 
education, support, and training for the 
Medicaid managed care provider 
community. 
 
Anyone can register to attend the quality 
forum via Zoom. Click here to complete the 
webinar registration for the 4th Annual 
Virtual Statewide Quality Forum.  
 
 
If you have questions, please contact 
Healthy Blue Provider Services at 
844-594-5072 Monday thru Saturday, 7 a.m. 
to 6 p.m. EST or email us at  
NC_Provider_Training@healthyblue.com  
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars! 

 

  
 

  Virtual Statewide Quality Forum  

 

  
 

October 2 | 12:00-1:00 p.m. 

 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_KKByi05PTvePeg6ilM6cUg__;!!IZ3lH8c!18fdjJB_v04ip1INnFJbM32080S8KheDTD0vhArPa9yXsv-N4OI1jnTFLWlDfCVMJXg4xtVOP6qAqAhKal9HTgLt$
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